
 
  

 

 
 

  

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

THE GREENBRAE HILLS 
NEIGHBORHOOD RESPONSE 

GROUP (NRG) needs your help to 
purchase and equip a disaster response 

trailer for our neighborhood. 

Our fundraising goal is $5,000 by December 3, 2021, 
so that we can secure additional grants of up to 
$15,000 to purchase this trailer which will:  

• Provide secure, publicly accessible storage 
for disaster response first-aid supplies, 
communications equipment, control team and 
field team supplies. 

• Enable CERT and NRG teams to activate quickly 
and respond faster to the most urgent needs in 
our neighborhood when disaster strikes. 

Your Greenbrae Hills NRG Steering Committee has 
already donated $800 to start off our fundraiser. 
The Carey Hagglund Condy Team is willing to match 
the first $1,000 of donations. 

To Make a Tax-Deductible 
Donation, SCAN THIS QR 
CODE with your phone’s 
camera, click on the banner 
to go to PayPal, Larkspur 
Community Foundation 
payment page. MUST NOTE 
“Greenbrae Hills”. 

ONLINE, go to 
larkspurcommunityfoundation.org/donate/, 

• Click on the blue button, 
“Donate to Larkspur/Greenbrae NRGs” 

• From the drop-down field, “Use this donation for:”, 
Select “My NRG” 

• On payment page, select “Write a Note”, 
MUST NOTE “Greenbrae Hills” 

CHECKS should be made out to: 
“The Larkspur Community Foundation”. 
MUST NOTE: “Greenbrae Hills“ in the memo field. 
Send checks to: The Larkspur Community Foundation, 
P.O. Box 43, Larkspur, CA 94977 - 0043  

https://larkspurcommunityfoundation.org/donate


  

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

    

GREENBRAE HILLS 
NEIGHBORHOOD RESPONSE GROUP 

IT TAKES A VILLAGE! 

After a large earthquake, emergency services 
will be overwhelmed. We need to be prepared 
to take care of ourselves for the first few days. 
Larkspur and nearby communities have created a 
network of Neighborhood Response Groups (NRGs) 
for this purpose. 

Greenbrae Hills is divided into 7 NRGs, each made 
up of blocks of 10-20 homes. Each block should 
have 2-3 volunteer block captains. After taking 
care of their own families in the event of a real 
earthquake, Block Captains will walk their block 
of homes and look for your OK/HELP sign in your 
window. If you don’t need help, post “OK” and your 
block captain will move on. If you do need help, 
post “HELP”, and your block captain will radio into 
a central command where volunteer Community 
Emergency Response Teams (CERT) and other 
volunteer medical staff will be mobilizing. Drills 
are held twice per year (on Daylight Savings days) 
to test radio equipment and practice response 
preparedness. Get involved! 

This program is run by volunteers who are your 
neighbors. The “BIG ONE” is overdue, and we need 
volunteers to: 

• Learn to be Block Captain organizers 
• Get first aid (FADR) and CERT training 
• Know how to use our radio system 
• Participate in drills and social events 

Come meet your neighbors at an NRG meeting! 
Email: Greenbraehillsnrg@gmail.com 
Website: nrgmarin.org/greenbrae-hills 

Supporting Greenbrae Community Efforts 

K EL L  Y ER ICK S O N 
415.250.6034 | KELLY@CAREYHAGGLUNDCONDY.COM 

C  A  R  E Y  H  A  G  G  L  U N  D  C  O  N  D  Y  .  C  O  M  
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